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December ended up being a busy time for both students and teachers as they worked on 

Christmas projects, stories, crafts and card making.   

 

However, the most fun was had by students during project-based learning as they designed 

a “Gingerbread Village”.  Students were highly engaged as they researched, collaborated, 

and communicated with their groups to design their houses.  Critical thinking skills and 

problem-solving strategies were on overload as their village came to life.  They realized it’s 

much harder than it looks on the cooking channel.  The final product was impressive and the 

students had a marvelous time! 
 

 

 

 



 

 

 
Important Dates: 

January 4, 2021  Back to School 

January 6, 2021  Teacher inservice – no school 

 

An upside-down candy cane forms the letter 

“J” – the first letter of Jesus’ name.  Candy 

canes are shaped like a shepherd’s staff.  Like 

sheep depend on a shepherd, Jesus wants us to 

know and obey His voice, and allow His staff to 

keep us close.  As we follow Jesus, we can be 

sure that goodness and mercy are following 

close behind!  Jesus is our good shepherd! 
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